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MEDICAL CENTER CLINIC WELCOMES MOLLY HARMAN, AUD, CCC-A, F-AAA, 
TO THE HEARING CENTER 

 
PENSACOLA, FL, June 6, 2022: Medical Center Clinic would like to welcome Molly Harman, AuD, CCC-A, 
F-AAA, to The Hearing Center.  
 

Dr. Harman obtained her Bachelor of Arts in Hearing and Speech Sciences from 
University of Maryland, College Park, MD, and went on to obtain her Clinical 
Doctorate of Audiology from East Tennessee State University in Johnson City, TN. 
She has gained professional experience as an audiologist at Baptist ENT Specialists 
in Jacksonville, FL.  
 
The Hearing Center comprises highly trained practitioners who specialize in 

performing diagnostic hearing evaluations, cochlear implant mappings, industrial hearing 
screenings, tympanometry, and auditory brainstem response testing. These practitioners offer 
counseling on hearing loss and hearing aids and work individually with each patient to find the best 
fit for their lifestyle, cosmetic preferences, and finances. Batteries, necessary supplies, and 
replacement parts are kept in the office to keep patients’ hearing aids working to their full potential. 
In addition, we provide a variety of retail services, including custom swimmers’ and musicians’ plugs 
as well as assistive listening devices. 
 
“We are grateful to have such a thoughtful, caring, and dedicated professional join our team. Dr. 
Harman’s experience and commitment to patient care, are a wonderful resource for all The Hearing 
Center patients,” states Melissa Carroll, Practice Management. 
 
To schedule an appointment or for more information, please contact The Hearing Center at 
850.474.8328 or visit TheHearingCenterMCC.com. 
 


